From:

To: West Midlands Interchange

Subject: RE: West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request

Date: 14 August 2018 15:07:11
Attachments: image0b205d.PNG

Dear Mr Ranger

Thank you for your letter dated 3 August 2018 concerning the application by Four Ashes Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the West Midlands Interchange.

On behalf of Stafford Borough Council it is considered that the developer has complied with the duties listed in your letter and that the Adequacy of Consultation was achieved.

If you require any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Alex Yendole



Alex Yendole | Planning Policy Manager
Stafford Borough Council | Civic Centre | Riverside | Stafford | ST16 3AQ
01785 619536 | avendole@staffordbc.gov.uk | www.staffordbc.gov.uk

Information you supply to us via email will be dealt with in line with data protection legislation. We will use your information to enable us to fulfil our duties in relation to your enquiry. To that end, where the law allows, your information may be shared with relevant departments within the council, and with other authorities and organisations where required. Stafford Borough Council is the data controller for any personal information you provide. For more information on your data protection rights relating to the service to which your email relates, please visit www.staffordbc.gov.uk/PrivacyNotice.

From: West Midlands Interchange [mailto:WMInterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 03 August 2018 15:58 **To:** West Midlands Interchange

Subject: West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see the attached correspondence

Yours.

Rob

Robert Ranger Case Manager National Infrastructure Planning The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5042 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: robert.ranger@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice. Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com